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telecommunications company, effective March 29, 2005, by Iconnect Wholesale, 
Inc. 

Docket No. 050209-TI; Acknowledgment of registration 

On March 29, 2005, this Commission received a registration from Iconnect Wholesale, 
Inc. for an interexchange service registration to provide telecommunications service in Florida. 

Upon review, Commission staff found the registration form to be inaccurate and 
incomplete due to the company neglecting to provide working phone/fax numbers, ernail 
addresses, and a valid business address. Staff attempted to contact the company on May 9,2005, 
and again on July 1, 2005, at the telephone number listed on the IXC registration form. Per a 
voice recording from the local exchange provider, the company’s phone number was 
permanently disconnected. Staff attempted to email the company on May 20, 2005, and the 
email was returned undeliverable on May 22, 2005. Staff sent the company a certified letter 
requesting working phone numbers and contact information and the certified letter was returned 
to staff on June 30, 2005, by United States Post OEce stamped “moved, left no forwarding 
address”. 

As required in Section 2.07. C. 5.g, Administrative Procedures Manual, on June 17, 
2005, a certified letter was sent to the company requesting correction of the contact information 
listed on the registration form within 15 days. As of the date of this Memorandum, no response 
has been received from the applicant. Therefore, staff recommends that the IXC registration be 
denied and the docket closed. 
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This is to inform you that I concur with staffs recommendation to deny the IXC 

C: CCA (2) 
CMP (McCoy) 


